NZX Announcement

i nves to re IMMEDIATE — 11 February 2019

Managed by Stride Investment
Management Limited

Investore Property Limited

Share Buyback Programme Paused

Investore Property Limited announces that the on-market share buyback programme that was announced on
1 August 2018 is being paused pending the record date for the third quarter dividend of the financial year
ending 31 March 2019, which is expected to be announced on 20 February 2019.

End

For further information please contact:

Mike Allen, Chair, Investore Property Limited
Mobile: 021 606 134 - Email: mike.allen@investoreproperty.co.nz

Philip Littlewood, Chief Executive Officer, Stride Investment Management Limited as manager of Investore
Mobile: 021 230 3026 - Email: philip.littlewood@strideproperty.co.nz

Jennifer Whooley, Chief Financial Officer, Stride Investment Management Limited as manager of Investore
Mobile: 021 536 406 - Email: jennifer.whooley@strideproperty.co.nz

Louise Hill, General Manager Corporate Services, Stride Investment Management Limited as manager of Investore
Mobile: 0275 580 033- Email: louise.hill@strideproperty.co.nz
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